
From: Catherine Brewster  
Sent: Sunday, September 10, 2023 8:27 PM 
To: Claire Ricker  
Subject: MBTA Communities public comment 
 
 

Hi, thanks for soliciting comments this way.  
 
I support the MBTA Communities plan as the natural consequence of caring about sustainability 
and equity as the survey results say we do. If we have our eyes on 2030 as the deadline for 
reducing carbon emissions by 50%, it's the least we can do. If we want to be a more welcoming 
and diverse town than we were when we made it much harder to build multifamily housing in 
1975, this is how we can show we mean it. 
 
Best, 
Catherine Brewster  
Marc-Andre Giasson 
16 Lakehill Ave., Arlington 
 


